J [

ONSERVATIOM THE ROYAL

BOROUGH OF

Executive Director M J FRENCH FRICS Dip TP MRTPI Cert TS

Sir Roger Gibbs, Switchboard: 0267937 5464
23 Tregunter Road, E’f"’“st’f“ 33347361 2944
irect Line: -

LONDON’ SWI109LS. Facsimile: 020 7361 3463

Web: www.rbke.gov.uk

KENSINGTON

08 July 2002 AND CHELSEA
My reference: EDPC/MJF Your reference: Please ask for: Mr. French
Dear Sir Roger,

23 Tregunter Road, S.W.10.

Thank you for your letter of 21 June advising me of your decision to appeal the recent refusal. In the
circumstances, this may well be the quickest way of resolving the matter.

Yours sincerely,

M. J. French,
Executive Di#ctgpr, Planning and Conservation.
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The Town Hall, Hornton Street
London W8 7NX

Dew T Facde,

Proposed Awnings to the rear of 23 Tregunter Road, London SW10
I refer to your letters of 30 April and 22 May and to my letter of 13 May.

I fully apreciate that the subject of my awning must be a very long way down your
Planning & Conservation Committee’s list and I also much apprectiate the trouble you
have taken personally over this matter.

However, I do not think that the question of my awning has been considered properly
and I feel the decision to refuse my application is unreasonable. I therefore will be
taking the best available professional advice and any other action that I believe is
necessary before appealing to the Secretary of State for the Department of Transport,
Local Government and the Regions. | am having the first meeting concerning this
matter with two separate advisers on Wednesday 26 June. I believe I should inform
you that I am going ahead with this appeal so please treat this letter as confirmation of
that fact.

Again, thank you for the trouble you personally have taken over this matter and I just
hope it can be satisfactorily resolved because the awning on my terrace at 23
Tregunter Road is of paramount importance to me for a varigty of reasons which are
well known to your Department. g @

L~

& e
SirRoi%iiE;:v ﬁ\ &Q L)&VD}&:\Q



